Special Budget Meeting April 23, 2015

The Village Board of Trustees met at 7:00 p.m. in the Gifford State Bank Board Room to hold their annual budget meeting. Officers and Trustees present: President Ackerman, Clerk Duden, and Trustees Baxter, Cler, Jones and Severins. Also present to be sworn in as new Village Clerk and Trustees: Diane Baker, Adam Pannbacker and Nick Carpenter. Also in attendance Officer Weary and Jess Childress, Water/Sewer Maintenance.

New Village Clerk, Diane Baker and New Village Trustees, Adam Pannbacker and Nick Carpenter were sworn into office.

President Ackerman presented Tracy Childress who had given all those present copies of the proposed budget worksheet for FY 2015-16. Childress worked with previous Treasurer, Duitsman on the budget process. Budget discussion of all presented with minimal changes made to proposed budget.

Trustee Severins moved the meeting be adjourned. It was seconded by Trustee Baxter. All Trustees concurred in a voice vote. The meeting was adjourned at 9:06 p.m.

Village Clerk

Approved by me this 7th day of May 2015.

President of the Board